
 

 

 

 

 

Bowness on 
Windermere  
 
Neighbourhood Policing Team 

Your next Neighbourhood Meeting is: 
 
Windermere Town Council, Broad Street 
 
Monday        26th     April      2010   7pm-8pm 
Wednesday  12th     May      2010   7pm-8pm 
Monday         24th    May      2010    7pm-8pm 
 
Safer Stronger Community Meeting 
 
Wednesday 9th June 2010 6.00pm – 7.00pm 
Town Council Building, Broad Street 
  

Meet Your Local Officers 
PC 1794 
Rebecca Hunter 

Bowness-on-
Windermere 

PCSO 5249 
Scott Livett 

Bowness-on-
Windermere 

Sgt 316  
John Stephens 

Bowness-on-
Windermere 

  

  PC 1794 PCSO 5249 SGT 316 

 

     
 Contact Us Your Priorities - What you told us 

 

  
Telephone: 0845 33 00 247 ext 4208 
In an Emergency dial 999 
Email: lakesNPT@cumbria.police.uk 
 
CrimeStoppers: 0800 555 111 
 

 
Anti-Social Behaviour 
Underage Drinking 
Dog Fouling 
Littering 

 

 Your Priorities - What we did Crime In Your Area - Follow Up 
 

Bowness North: 
 
We continue to work with partner agencies, such 
as Young Cumbria, to engage the youth of the 
area with diversionary activities to keep them out 
of trouble.  Football is restarting, though the First 
Gear project for young drivers is coming to an 
end.   
 
Cycling Proficiency for the young is also set to 
begin, with about 80 in the area being taken 
through it this year.  And Operation Trice is 
continuing, where the Police are checking car 
parks as valuables left in view are being targeted 
by criminals.  
  

CRIMEMAPPING: 
 

Overall crime shows a 47.1% reduction over the 
same period last year.  Last month the only thing 
that really shows on the figures for Bowness North 
is 3 incidents of Anti-Social Behaviour.  This has 
been due to a lot of work that Community Officers 
at Windermere working extensively with partner 
agencies as described in previously.   
 
Anti-Social Behaviour and Underage drinking 
remain a high priority for us, especially now that the 
days are getting longer and it is getting warmer in 
the evenings. 
 

  



 

 

 

 

Your Priorities - What we did Crime In Your Area - Follow Up 

Bowness South: 
  
 Anti Social Behaviour in the Bowness South is 
often related to the pubs in the area.  We are 
working with the local Barwatch to keep trouble to 
a minimum and to seek to ban persistent 
offenders. 
 
Marine Watch is offering Police covers for 
outboard motors, priced £13-£35 dependant on 
size as a deterrent to the theft of outboards that 
occurred over the past 2 seasons. 
 
As an added note: we seem to have our handbag 
thief back in the area, who likes to visit us on 
tourist weekends, so we would advise you to keep 
your valuables safe and not to leave your 
handbag discarded anywhere.  If you see any 
thing suspicious, please contact us on 0845 33 00 
247. 

CRIMEMAPPING: 
 

Overall there was has been a 23.4% drop in crime 
compared to the same period last year.  We had no 
incidents of Burglary, Robbery or Violent crime 
recorded for the March period.  There were 
however, 3 incidents of vehicle crime in the area 
and 14 Anti-Social Behaviour, though many of 
these are related to the night time drinking 
economy.   We have noticed a decrease on the 
figures for this year since our local personality 
Ziggy left following his conviction for similar in 
February, leading him to be given an ASBO. 
 
Increase attention will be given to underage 
drinking now that daylight hours are longer and we 
will continue to pursue littering and dog fouling with 
our partners in the SLDC, especially with early 
morning patrols. 

 

 


